
 

 
 

Kings Worthy Primary School 
Church Lane 

Kings Worthy 
Winchester SO23 7QS 

 
Headteacher: Mrs Julie Mullane B.Ed 

Co-Head: Miss Sarah Vittle B.Ed 
Business and Administration Manager: Lynn Paul B.SC ACA 

 
 

 

 
Friday 13th July 2018 

 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 6 children are currently working together to create a Mandala to celebrate the end of their 
time at Kings Worthy School. Local artist, Cat Hawkins, is leading this project and on Monday 
worked alongside the children to produce the design. The children all created individual designs 
and then one was chosen to paint on to a cable drum which will be displayed in the school 
grounds. 
 
On Monday 16th July the children will work with Cat, in small groups, to paint the chosen design 
on to the cable drum. In addition, there will be other outdoor art activities throughout the day. The 
children are encouraged to bring in natural materials such as petals, leaves and shells to use in 
their mandala designs. As this is a creative and possibly messy day, the children may come in 
their own clothes. Please ensure these are suitable for being in the Woodland Walk, working on 
the ground and are weather appropriate. The children may wish to bring an old T-shirt or apron to 
wear whilst painting.  
 
We’d like to thank Cat in advance for her enthusiasm and support for this project and to Mr Carr 
for sourcing another cable drum! We feel sure this will be a special activity that the children will 
thoroughly enjoy. 
 
with best wishes 
 
Claire Robson and Sam Ewins 
Year 6 class teachers 

 


